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Low-income affordable housing providers are currently facing a variety of operating 

and funding challenges. Oregon's Rental Heat Pump Program supports a critical 

upgrade that provides safety and comfort for vulnerable residents in a time when 

funding is not otherwise available. The program provides a straightforward way to 

connect with qualified contractors and supports local business all while building 

stronger, more resilient communities. Oregon's Rental Heat Pump Program is 

enormously beneficial to St. Vincent de Paul of Lane County's senior and other 

vulnerable residents and communities, by keeping them safe from heat extremes, 

wildfire smoke, and increasing energy costs. Please support HB 2567. 


